
 

 

February 2023

We are very proud that we are working very closely with John Magee, a 
kindness coach that has visited Broad Heath and challenged our pupils 
to do some random acts of kindness and care.  

 As adults, we are models for children and hope we practice the values that we want our 
young people to have. Act selfishly and our children become selfish, care and share and 
we get these back. 

“The most important thing is to try and inspire people so they can be great in whatever they want to do.” 
Kobe Bryant 

KEY NEWS 

• Ms. Ramsell is still poorly and misses the children. We hope that she is getting 

better and hopefully, we will see her soon. 

• The £30 per child for school trips has been an excellent saving for many families. 

Trips that will be happening in February include a trip to London, visit to the Think 

tank and Ironbridge. Please check the calendar for dates and if you double click on 

the event, it will tell you times as well. 

• Next week (Week 5) will be the LAST clubs this half term; they will start again 

straight after half term. If you want to join a club after school, you must respond to 

the blogs. We do have a few spaces available for Homework Club. 

• This Saturday is the last Social Saturday. Many thanks to all the teachers who have 

given their time. I have enjoyed the 3 Saturdays I have done, as have many of my 

staff. These sessions have been voluntary and could not have happened without 

them, so THANK YOU STAFF! 

• School breaks up on Friday 17th February. This will be NON-UNIFORM DAY and 

returns on Monday 27th February. Breakfast Club will be on. 

• Next teachers ’strike is Wednesday March 1st. PLEASE VISIT THE WEBSITE DAILY 

FOR ALL UPDATES. 
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